
 

Dear Reviewers, 

Thank you for reviewing our manuscript. Reviewers 36023 and 214317 had no 

suggestions regarding revision of my text. Reviewer 12309 raised concern 

regarding the suitability of the text for the World Journal of Radiology, due to its 

length and structure and unoriginal content. On reflection, we feel that this text, 

while lengthy, does provide a very comprehensive overview of up to date imaging 

in inflammatory bowel disease. While we understand that we have not provided 

much original material, this is a review article and as such requires a concise 

presentation of the relevant literature, which is what we feel we have provided. 

On that note, we have listed some of our own imaging protocols and technique 

preferences. 

Thankyou again for your time and input. 

 

Dr Emma Stanley 

Radiology Specialist Registrar, Mater Misericordiae Hospital, Eccles St, Dublin, 

Ireland 


